
Please review the message below regarding April Covid-19 CPS Retainer Payments 
 
AUDIENCE: 
                Providers of CPS services 
  
DISCUSSION:  

Due to a file error, CPS providers have received incorrect payment amounts for their April Covid-
19 Retainer on their 5/4/2020 Remittance Advice.  These gross adjustment entries will be 
reversed and providers will receive the correct amounts in next week’s cycle (5/11/2020 
Remittance Advice). 

 
Thank you. 
 
NOTICE: This confidential message/attachment contains information intended for a specific individual(s) 
and purpose. Any inappropriate use, distribution or copying is strictly prohibited. If received in error, 
notify the sender and immediately delete the message. 

 


